46, NORTH Row,
OXFORD STREET,
LONDON, W.1
Telephone No: Mayfair 6749

SECRETARY

Miss J. E. NAGLE

19th June, 1952.

Feo Howard Longs, Esqe,
The Garages,

5 and 7 Eastoft Road,
CROWLE, SCUNTHORPE.

Dear Sir,
Thank you for your letter of the 1lth June.

I have now had an opportunity of consulting
our technical expert on your query, in whose opinion
the Daimler you mention is of 1909 manufacture; 22 hep.
It is just possible that it may be late 1908, but fhis
is considered to be unlikely.

As to value, it is very difficult to put any
particular price on these veteran cars as they vary
enormously according to condition, popularity of make,
cost of running, etc. and many other factors, and unless
a particular car is known to us in detail, we never
attempt to advise on price.

I trust very much that you will consider join-
ing the Club if you do decide to buy the car, and I am
therefore tdiing the opportwnity of enclosing an applica~
tion form, a short description of the Club's activitbs,
and one of our recent Gazedtes. If you do decide to join,
it has occurred to me that you might like to contact the
Hon. Secretary of the our North-Eastern Section, Mre D.
Robinson, Sarpedon, llew Walk, North Ferriby, E. Yorks,
who would, I am sure, be delighted to give you any assis-
tance you might require. Tours traly, fi% ; :
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